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Our towns are already struggling with the homeless issue. The homeless have 

destroyed neighborhoods where good tax-paying citizens live, they have caused 

businesses to leave downtown and even the state, and they are taking over our state 

without contributing anything positive.  Yet we continue to enable them with our tax 

dollars and bills like this.  Where is the consideration for the hard-working, tax paying 

citizens????  It seems that Oregon gives more rights to the addicts and homeless 

than to the rest of this.  This Bill will perpetuate and exacerbate an already difficult 

situation.  Please DO NOT PASS THIS RIDICULOUS BILL!   


